
Safety and Welfare Policy

 Birmingham Gymnastics Academy

Please read below for guidance on all our policies and procedures.

Birmingham  Gymnastics  Academy is  fully  committed  to  safe-guarding  and
promoting the well-being of all its members.  The Club believes that it is important that
members, coaches, administrators and parents associated with the club should, at all
times, show respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of others.  Members
are  encouraged,  therefore,  to  be  open  at  all  times  and  share  any  concerns  or
complaints  that  they  may  have  about  any  aspect  of  the  club  with  Jessica
Browne (Director of Coaching) or Lesley Browne  (Welfare Officer).

Birmingham Gymnastics Academy will endeavour to promote the highest 

standards of care for all members, staff and officials by

The adoption of British Gymnastics Health, Safety and Welfare Guidelines

As a  member  of  Birmingham Gymnastics  Academy we are  all  expected to

abide by the following club rules:-

1. Respect fellow club members and competitors.

2. Participate within the rules of the club.

4. Keep to agreed training times.

5. Wear suitable attire for training and events as agreed with the coach. Long

hair tied back and all body jewellery removed or cover ears with a plaster if

recently pierced (6 weeks).

5. Treat all equipment with respect.

6. Please inform the coach at the beginning of the session if the usual person is

not collecting your child.

7. Inform the coach of any injuries or illness that the gymnast may have had

before the warm-up begins.

8. Be kind to one another.

9. Gymnasts must remain with coaches at the end of a session until collected by

their parent or guardian.  


